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As a business person that regularly advocates and helps companies with their real 

estate, I firmly against this bill. There are already too many reasons for companies to 

consider leaving Oregon, let alone attracting new ones from other states. Why is the 

bill even being considered when all it will do is force companies to leave as well as 

good paying jobs. Nothing with this proposed bill will generate economic success for 

the communities or the State.  Please defeat this bill as soon as possible. 


